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ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS   
 
 

Circular Letter No. 19-1756 
 
 
RE:  ARROW Enhancements  
 
 
On October 9, 2019, the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) 
released the latest enhancements to the Analytic Report Resource on the Web (ARROW) 
product.  ARROW now includes comparative statewide statistics for carriers running insurer-
specific reports, all within the same report.   
 
ARROW is a web-based product developed to allow carriers to perform queries against their own 
statistical plan data as well as comparative statewide data, and can be found on our website 
under the Carrier link at www.mwcia.org.  Statewide queries are available to the general public.  
Carrier groups can gain access to carrier-specific queries from your Web Membership Group 
Administrator.   
 
If you have questions or would like hands-on training on the use of ARROW, please refer to the 
newly updated ARROW training module on our website (ARROW CBT), or contact our Actuarial 
staff by calling 952.897.1737, Option 3.  If you have questions about Web Membership, please 
contact webmembership@mwcia.org. 
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